
Client: Example Client ABC123
123 Test Drive
Salt Lake City, UT 84108
UNITED STATES

Physician: Doctor, Example

Allergens, Food, Extended Panel IgG
ARUP test code 2007213

Allergen, Food, Baker's Yeast IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=11.40)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Baker's Yeast IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Barley IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=20.30)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Barley IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody. 

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Beef IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=22.00)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Beef IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody. 

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Chicken IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=6.24)
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INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Chicken IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Chocolate IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=20.40)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Chocolate IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Corn IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=10.49)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Corn IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Egg White IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=15.69)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Egg White IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Lettuce IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=11.30)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Lettuce IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Malt IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=22.30)
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INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Malt IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Casein (Cow's Milk) IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=38.69)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Casein 
         (Cow's Milk) IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody. 

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Oat IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=13.29)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Oat IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Orange IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=8.64)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Orange IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Peanut IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=6.79)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Peanut IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Pork IgG 55.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=7.91)
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INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Pork IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Potato White IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=6.08)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Potato White IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Rye IgG 85.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=26.70)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Rye IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Soybean IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=5.29)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Soybean IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Tomato IgG 50.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=7.19)

INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Tomato IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

Allergen, Food, Wheat IgG 100.00 mcg/mL   H (Ref Interval: <=60.19)
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INTERPRETIVE INFORMATION: Allergen, Food, Wheat IgG

Values less than 2.00 mcg/mL represent absent or undetectable 
levels of allergen-specific IgG antibody.

This test was developed and its performance characteristics 
determined by ARUP Laboratories. It has not been cleared or 
approved by the US Food and Drug Administration. This test was 
performed in a CLIA certified laboratory and is intended for 
clinical purposes.

END OF CHART

VERIFIED/REPORTED DATES

Procedure Accession Collected Received Verified/Reported

Allergen, Food, Baker's Yeast IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Barley IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Beef IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Chicken IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Chocolate IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Corn IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Egg White IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Lettuce IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Malt IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Casein (Cow's Milk) IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Oat IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Orange IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Peanut IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Pork IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Potato White IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Rye IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Soybean IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Tomato IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00

Allergen, Food, Wheat IgG 22-262-108054 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00 00/00/0000 00:00
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